
September 2015

Get Connected! 
Reagan PTA will be hosting One (1) FREE workshop to assist 
members of the Kingsburg community in taking advantage of a 
great opportunity to receive Internet access at a reduced price. 
Come join us in the Reagan Multipurpose Room to learn more 
about the program and to fill out an application! Raffle prizes will 
be drawn. One ticket per adult.  

Monday, October 5th, 6-7pm 

Any questions? 

Contact Reagan PTA President Frances Sanchez

Call (559) 393-9697 or email rpta456@gmail.com

Reagan PTA 

Is a part of CA's largest 
children's advocacy 
associations, working to 
improve the lives of all children 
and families. We are excited to 
partner up with you the 
parents and business owners 
of this community. Ask how 
you can join RPTA! 

Join us at our next 
meeting! 

Stay connected with us.  Join 
us Tuesday, October 6th, 
6-7pm in the Reagan Library. 
We've got big news!
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